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The Student Update 2nd TTUHSC SGA Meeting | October 19, 2017 

 

Please contact your SGA senators for any 

comments, suggestions, questions, or concerns! 

You can also find us twice a month in the 

Synergistic Center at our Awareness Table.   

SGA Executive Officers: 

President: Austin Lunney, SOM 

VP of Operations: Anudeep Dasaraju, SOM 

VP of Communications: Ruth-Ann Hadjis, OT 

VP of Finance: Jane Gilmore, SOM 

 

What can your SGA do for you? 

TTUHSC SGA 
Bake Sale! 

Bake Sale 

Regulations 

The Texas State Health Department 

mandates that all bake sale items 

must be individually wrapped, cannot 

contain potentially hazardous foods 

(i.e. dairy and meat products which 

are easily spoiled) and should have 

allergen information displayed. All 

event organizers will keep guidelines 

and record sheets, which can be 

found in the Student Services Office. 

 

Upcoming 

Events: 

TTUHSC SGA and TTU 

SGA are hosting the 

second annual Walk and 

Wag! All proceeds will 

benefit Harris County 

Animal Shelter in 

Houston. Costume 

contests, games, and 

activities will be held for 

humans and furry 

friends! 

 WHEN: Saturday 

October 28th 

 TIME: 1-5 pm 

 WHERE: Urbanovsky 

Park 

 PRICE: 5$ for 

students 10$ for 

community  

  

TTUHSC/TTU 

SGA Dog Walk 

Fundraiser 

Your SGA is hosting a bake 

sale on October 30 from 

10:30-1:00 near the cafeteria!  

All items will be donation 

based. All proceeds will go 

towards the Double T 

Scholarship fund. Give as 

little or as much as you want!   

TTUHSC StatAlert  

SGA senators met with 

Associate Vice Chancellor for 

Institutional Advancement to 

discuss problems that arose 

during the shooting incident at 

Tech Police Department. Items 

that were discussed include: 

 More efficient timing of 

emergency notifications 

 Installing a PA system in 

TTUHSC 

 In person and online 

training seminars regarding 

lock down procedures 

 

 

@ttuhscsga 


